CLEMSON
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June 18, 2010

Mr. Derek M. Van Schaik

Franklin, NJ 07416

Dear Mr. Van Schaik:

Congratulations! It is my pleasure to offer you admission to the Clemson University
Graduate School in the Master of Business Administration degree program for Fall 2010. We
receive many applications from qualified individuals for a limited number of positions and you
are among a select group of highly qualified applicants to whom the Clemson faculty are
extending an admission offer.

If there are financial terms associated with this offer (including, but not limited to, an
assistantship or fellowship), they will be provided in a separate letter from the program to which
you have been admitted. We are very much interested in learning whether you plan to accept
our offer of admission, so please contact the graduate program coordinator in the program to
which you were admitted to advise him or her of your decision to accept or decline our offer
as soon as possible. The program will want to know of your intent so they can plan for your
arrival. In addition, please visit http://www.grad.clemson.edu/Deanswelcomeletter2.php. This
website contains pertinent information to assist you as you make preparations to arrive at
Clemson.

We encourage you to communicate directly with faculty and staff in the program regarding
specific questions about this offer or about the program. In particular, some programs have
additional admission/graduation requirements beyond those imposed by the Graduate School,
and you need to be aware of these requirements. Contact information for graduate programs
is provided on the Clemson Graduate School website at the following URL:
http://www.grad.clemson.edu/programs/ProgramContacts.php.

Enrollment at Clemson University is contingent upon verification of lawful presence in the
United States, pursuant to South Carolina Code of laws, Section 59-101-430. For additional
information please visit http://www.grad.clemson.edu/sciiact. Again, congratulations on your
admission. We look forward to welcoming you as a member of Clemson’s community of
scholars.

Sincerely yours,

Mce

A10/C31C
669305959-509

J. Bruce Rafert
Dean of the Graduate School
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